
From: Lisa Frank <lkf23@georgetown.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 6, 2015 8:01 AM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: Pembina proposal  

  

Dear Susan Anderson,  

  

I am writing to ask that you do not lift Portland's zoning and environmental codes to 
allow Pembina to build an export terminal on the Columbia. Doing so would run contrary 
to our city and region's own greenhouse gas emission goals, harm our environment, 
and set a dangerous precedent that our zoning codes which take decades to plan can 
be undone in an instant whenever they are inconvenient for a large corporation. 

  

The Pembina project brings considerable harm and no significant benefits to our area. 
Please do not allow our codes to be changed to facilitate unnecessary environmental 
destruction. 

  

Sincerely, 

Lisa Frank 

 
 
--  
Lisa Frank  

Georgetown University, COL '13 

Spanish and Government 

  

Student Coordinator, Immigration and Labor Program 

Kalmanovitz Initiative for Labor and the Working Poor 

2881 NW Westover Rd, Portland, Oregon, 97210 


